The Priory Primary
PTA Newsletter

215t October 2024

The Priory PTA, would like to invite
~ -all Priory children to QN

PTA Autumn Disco

Last day today to purchase
tickets for the disco on Friday!

AUTUMN
Bl  Schsol ipco

1% Prize — Number 17

21 Prize — Number 19 FRIDAY 25TH OCTOBER
\3“* Prize — Number 5 ) 3:15pm-5pm
IN THE SCHOOL HALL
(0 ome )

TICKETS ARE £4 AND INCLUDE A DRINK AND A

PTA Autumn Disco SNACK,”CASH TUCKI/SHOP AVAILABLE ON THE
Fri 25% Oct DAY
/' TICKETS ARE AVAILABLE FROM THE WEBSITE\
PTA Bag2School WWW.PRIORYPTA.CO.UK

Mon 11% Nov

PTA Christmas Event

\ Fri 6™ Dec /

4 )

Bag2School

Our next Bag2School collection will be Monday 11*" November, please drop your tied bags at the
front of the school gates by 9am. Please check bag2school.com to see what is and isn’t accepted.
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